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OSCE PA REPRESENTATIVE VISITS ARMENIAN GENOCIDE MEMORIAL IN YEREVAN

- 03.10.2017

Public Radio of Armenia, 30 Sep 2017

OSCE Parliamentary Assemblys Special Representative for the South Caucasus Christian Vigenin 
visited the Tsitsernakaberd memorial accompanied by Hermine Naghdalyan, the Head of Armenias 
delegation to OSCE PA.

Mr. Vigenin laid flowers at the eternal fire and observed a minute of silence in memory of the 
Armenian Genocide victims.

The OSCE PA Representative then  toured the Armenian Genocide Museum Institute, watched the 
exhibitions and left a note in the guest book.

Christian Vigenin noted that crimes against humanity should never be forgotten and added: Any 
person on the planet has to visit this museum to remember what happened.
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